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Take a position on legislation

Abused and neglected kids don’t have lobbyists. But they do have people who care.

Proposed House Bill 2544 would make the trauma of child abuse all the more unbearable by eliminating funding for after-school programs that serve foster children. These programs provide the attention, consistency and support that give “system kids” the extra stability they need in lives filled with turmoil.

It’s a relatively small investment to make to help ensure that foster children grow up to be self-supporting and successful. I care about those who can’t speak for themselves. If you care, too, contact your legislators today and tell them to vote No on HB 2544.
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